Dear [Volunteer Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As you know, our organization is dedicated to promoting
health awareness in our community, and we rely on the invaluable input from volunteers like
you.

We are reaching out to gather insights from your recent experiences during our health awareness
drives. Your feedback is essential in helping us improve our strategies and better serve the
community.

We kindly ask you to share your thoughts on the following:

e What aspects of the health drive do you believe were most effective?
o Were there any challenges you encountered while volunteering?
« Do you have suggestions for future health awareness initiatives?

Your insights will play a critical role in shaping our future efforts. Please reply to this email by
[Insert Deadline Date]. We appreciate your commitment and support.

Thank you for your time and dedication to our cause!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



